
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 4/20/2016 2:24:37 PM
Subject: 4-20 protest update

Hello Mayor and Council,

To this point, we have not seen any significant issues at Sunset Beach or the VAG. There have 
been some complaints re noise at the VAG, which we are attempting to address. 

There are very few people at the VAG site. The crowd at Sunset was estimated at 6000 in the last 
hour, with a lot of people arriving presently. 

There has been one medical incident at Sunset involving a minor who overdosed and was 
transported to hospital. 

The VPD, Fire, City and BC Ambulance staff are going an excellent job managing the crowds in a 
positive, engaging manner. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Paul 
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